Holy Spirit Parent Council Meeting

Wednesday, October 19, 2011 7pm
In attendance:  Paul Corrigan, Bonny Funke, Edward Parent, Michelle Yuzdepski, Geoff Samagalski, Michelle Dumont, Tracy Germain, Cyndi Snider, Tracy Tislak, Monique Meurling, Stephanie Aubin, Alayna MacGillivary, Lisa Bader, Tammy Manning, Stefan Vindis, Monica Sadowski, Heather Rozak, Mary Martin, Sharon Ogonoski, Michelle Cyca, Dolores Chalupa, Roberta McClurg, Ian McClurg, Carolyn Manning, Brian Manning, Vanessa Petersen, Aimee Pidhirniak, Megan Gorman Royer, Holly Janes-Smith, Sarah Stewart, Trevor Stewart, Liza Mydan

1. Bonny Funke called meeting to order.

2. Michelle Yuzdepski read opening prayer

3. Approval of agenda – Tracy Tislak

4. Approval of minutes – Tracy Tislak

5. Megan Gorman Royer nominated Tracy Germain for secretary, second Holly Janes-Smith

6. Mr. Corrigan spoke on the update of the funding for Holy Spirit.  Discussion on grade revisioning, particularly grade 1 full days or half days.

7. Silver Bells update read by Aimee and Megan.  Changes to evening were mentioned and reference was given to the communication letter that was sent home previously.  Volunteers are needed by parents, students and any donations are very welcome!

8. Selling Poinsettias as a fund raiser was brought up y Tracy Germain.  Majority was in favour for the go ahead.  Tracy mentioned that Wallish does the same idea for other schools and would be willing to accommodate our school.  Prices were given and ideas were discussed.  Holly, Alayna, Liza and Melanie Sczesny will be helping out.  Further info will be given as it comes in.
9. Bonny asked for input on a game plan for the up-coming November meeting with the board members in relation to our school and the revisioning.  Concerns were with the summary numbers that were read from the survey that was sent out and returned by parents.  CTS concerns were discussed regarding our school.  The school’s facebook page is a great place to go for comments, read and write.  Motion for videotaping students by Cyndi Snider and majority in favour.  Videotaping/editing of students and their comments will be done by Holly Janes-Smith and Stefan Vindis pending Mr Marceau’s approval.  A letter will be sent home for students/families to say their wishes, and used for the presentation to the board.  Letter to be created by Heather Rozak.

10. Meeting on our schools present will be held Nov. 14/11

11. Adjournment by Michelle Dumont.

